BULLETIN – SEPTEMBER 2023



Illiana VA

I am providing coffee, donuts, sweet rolls and conversation each week in the Veterans Assistance Room, on Tuesday mornings.

Thank You to all those who have donated toward the repairs for the volleyball court. The total needed is getting close. We are hoping to achieve this soon and then the VA will begin the repairs.

At this time canned meats, pasta sauce, soups, crackers and vegetables are needed for the Food Pantry.

We are now taking our veterans off site for lunches and other activities.

Bingo is held on the 2nd Tuesday each month. Sometimes we sponsor it in the SAR, sometimes we can only go to one unit.

We are slowly getting back to a new normal and hope to have all of our events in place again soon. Christmas is coming and we are looking to see if we can have a Party in the SAR this year. Will keep you updated.

Thank you to all Auxiliaries, who sent donations. Your gift means so much to our veterans.

Personal products such as: non-alcohol mouthwash, antiperspirants, lotions, etc. are always needed.

Thank You for all you are doing to help our veterans.